
Boston Museum of  Science 
Overnight Trip

The Sedgwick Children’s 
Committee is funding a school trip 
on March 25 and 26 to the Boston 
Museum of  Science. The trip is 
for students in grades 3-7 but is 
limited to 40 students. This is a 
real opportunity for kids to spend 
the night in a first class museum. 
Since space will be limited, it is 
important to pay attention to this 
newsletter for more information. 

Cards for Sale

We still have a few sets of  cards left 
that depict some lovely scenes of  
Walker Pond. They are for sale in 
the library. The cards sell for 
$15.00 ($5.00 of  which goes to the 
library). 

Next PTF Meeting

The next meeting of  the 
Parent-Teacher-Friends (PTF) 
group is scheduled on Wednesday 
the 12th of  January at 6:00 
p.m. At that meeting, there will 
be planning for upcoming winter 
& spring events, a discussion of  the 
upcoming Boston Museum Trip, 
the Children’s Committee, a cyber 
bullying program, and other 
topics. All are welcome to attend. 
Child care will be provided. 

Budget Meetings

The school committee’s budget 
meetings are tonight (1/6), and 
next Thursday night (1/13). All 
meetings begin at 6:00 p.m. The 
budget should be finalized at the 
January 18 school committee 
meeting. Parents and the general 
public are encouraged to attend 
the budget meetings.  

Pee Wee Basketball 

	 Although PeeWee 
Basketball takes place here in the 
school gym, it is not a school 
sponsored activity. Parents should 
call the coach, Peter Dauk, at 
359-6698 for any questions about 
scheduling, games and practices. 
The program also has a website at 
www.cravingcoastal.com/sedgwick 
peewee.

Grandparents Lunch

Grades 3 and 4 students will enjoy 
lunch with their grandparents on 
Wednesday,  January 19, at 11:15 
a.m. A letter will be sent to parents 
soon. These lunches are part of  
our effort to recognize the huge 
impact grandparents have on our 
students. 

Game Night Tomorrow

There will be a game night 
tomorrow after school from 3-4 
PM for students in grades K-4. 
Students must have a signed 
permission slip in order to stay. 
Parents: please remember to pick 
up your children no later than 4 
PM sharp.

Girl Scouts

The next girl scout meeting is  
scheduled for Tuesday, January 
25th from 3:00-4:15 p.m. For 
additional information, please 
contact the troop leader, Ashley 
Pesek, at 359-4947.

School Spelling Bee

Grades 6-8 students will compete 
in the 2011 school spelling bee on 
Thursday, January 13 at 1:00 p.m.
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Trimester One Honor Roll
Congratulations Students!

Grade 8
Highest Honors - Liam Adams

High Honors - Timothy Cousins, 
Timothy Dentino, Matthew Duddy, Noah 
Gillen, Amanda Hamilton, Lance 
Robbins

Honors - Megan Nowland, Caleb 
Wiesing

Grade 7
High Honors - Katrin Cote, Megan Gale, 
Cora Gray, Lucas Theoharidis, 
Maeghan Tobey

Honors - MacKenzie Carter

Grade 6
Highest Honors - Morgan Dauk

High Honors - Daniel Gray, Ashley 
Hamilton, Kelly Koons, Kaula Maciejko, 
Tyler Manheim, Grace Tobey

Grade 5
High Honors - Coral Bubel, Ava 
Coombs, Jason Herrick, Alexis Tozier

Upcoming Events
1/6! Budget Workshop 6 PM
1/7! Gr. K-4 Game Night 3-4
1/8! PeeWee Bball @ Castine
1/10! A Teams @ Brooklin
1/11! A Teams @ Castine
! PeeWee Practice 3-5
1/12! B Girls Practice 3-4:30
! PTF Mtg. @ 6:00 PM
1/13! A Teams vs. Bay School
! Gr. 6-8 Spelling Bee 1:00
! Budget Workshop 6 PM
1/14! B Girls @ BHCS 3:30
1/17! M.L. King Day - no school
1/18! Teacher Workshop Day;
! A Girls Practice1:00-3:00;
! A Boys Practice 3:00-5:00;
! PeeWee Practice 5-6:30;
! School Board Mtg. 6 PM
1/19! Gr. 3/4 Grandparents 
! Lunch at 11:15 a.m.;
! A Teams vs. Pen-Brook
1/20! A & B Girls Practice 3-4:30
! A Boys Practice 4:30-6:15

For up-to-date information for all 
extracurricular and school events, 
please visit our school website.
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